To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No Lidcombe Tip - Proposed Development - Organic Waste Transfer Station
Date: Friday, 14 July 2023 10:35:38 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council
I'm writing to express my concern in regard to the subject proposed development,
particularly for those residents who will not only have rubbish trucks transporting waste,

but for any dangerous toxins and odours that might affect the health of residents nearby.
Such a station should be built in an area remote from residents.

My name is | can be contacted on

Regards
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